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June was a great month and we are so excited for 

all the exciting things the month of July has in 

store! Our classes are growing and it’s so special 

to see children returning, and new children 

joining. Thank you to everyone for adherence to 

our COVID procedures for the health of the 

children, their families, and staff in the center. 

We appreciate it! 

 

During one of the weeks in June we celebrated and 

learned about Indigenous Peoples Day. The children 

engaged in art, reading books, exploring cultural 

artifacts, and in activities in the classrooms to expand 

their knowledge and understanding of the beauty of 

Indigenous culture and history.  

  

 

 
 
Our Infant classroom has been busy learning through 
sensory exploration, and learning about nature and 
colors. Our Teachers are getting our littlest ones outside 
as often as possible and enjoying this lovely weather 
building gross motor skills in the yard as the children 
climb, slide, and walk around. 
 

   
 
 
 
Preschool class has been spending lots of time exploring 
nature in the natural park behind our center. Doing 
nature scavenger hunts, taking the classroom outside 
when possible, building and testing kites, creating hop 
scotches on the path, and finding natural tree houses, 
among many other activities planned in the classroom 
related to their exploration of nature.  
 
 

      
 
Special Dates/Reminders 
 
➢ If your child has a birthday in July you are 

welcome to bring in a nut-free baked good 
for the children in their class to celebrate 
with them; It just needs to be purchased 
from an AHS licensed bakery 
(Sobeys/Safeway/etc.) 

➢ We are closed July 1st as it is a STAT. 
 

 

 


